
Update for Chippenham Area Board

Update from
Vincent Albano, Asset Portfolio Manager Strategic Asset 
Management 

Date of Area Board Meeting Monday 09/11/2015

Subject Chippenham Skate park – update
Update 

The further technical work associated with the site chosen by the Area Board has now 
been completed.  Wheelscape are now engaging with the Skate Park users via the 
LYN.   .  This will provide skate park users the opportunity to input into the design of the 
skate park and refine its layout.  This will include a workshop organised through the 
LYN which is being held W/B 2nd November.  Following this, final drawings will be 
prepared and the planning application submitted. 

• Additional acoustic work – completed October 
• Subject to review of the above and other constraints design workshop with LYN 

early November  
• Revised designs and proposals - mid November 
• Approval- of designs by Client – late November 
• Prepare 2D drawings for submission - early November 
• Submit planning application - early December


